
SAVE THE DATE!

Mark your calendar for MAY 21, 2015 for the IFMA Tri-Chapter Symposium, 
hosted this year by IFMA Northeast Wisconsin and held at UW-Oshkosh.

The 2015 event will focus on going “back to school” and getting educated 
on the latest in facilities management. There will be a keynote speaker, 

engaging break-out sessions, tours, and plenty of networking.

For more information and registration, visit:

www.ifmanewisconsin.org


